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Reagan High School Unveils New Science Labs and Athletic Facilities
September 30, 2024

Reagan High School is thrilled to announce the completion of a transformative, multimillion-dollar
project that has brought state-of-the-art science labs and upgraded athletic facilities to its campus. The
project marks a major milestone in enhancing both academic and athletic opportunities for students. To
celebrate, the school invited the community to an immersive ribbon-cutting ceremony and open house
on Friday, September 27, 2024.

The festivities kicked off with a ribbon-cutting ceremony in the newly constructed gymnasium.
Attendees were then encouraged to explore the new spaces through various hands-on activities,
providing a taste of the upgraded facilities. Guests had the opportunity to:

● Work out alongside the football team in the fitness center,
● Participate in a pickup soccer game on the new turf field,
● Enjoy live music from the Reagan String Quartet,
● Play pickleball or tennis with the girls’ tennis team on the new courts,
● Join a volleyball match in the gymnasium,
● Engage in interactive science experiments in the advanced labs,
● Experience Radio Reagan’s newly upgraded studio, with live vinyl DJ sessions.

The new science wing includes four advanced labs, featuring an innovative aquaponics lab that offers
unique, hands-on learning opportunities. In the athletic complex, brand-new tennis courts, a new
gymnasium, and a fitness center have been unveiled, giving student-athletes dedicated spaces for
training and competition. The project also includes a new soccer field set for completion in 2025, which
will further enhance the school’s athletic offerings.

The completion of this project represents a significant investment in the facilities at Reagan High
School, and the community response has been overwhelmingly positive. Students, staff, and families are
all eager to make the most of these modern facilities, which will undoubtedly enhance the future of
education and athletics at Reagan for years to come.

This project was made possible through the generous support of the MPS Foundation, the Pat
Connaughton Foundation, Mary and Ted Kellner, and many generous donors.
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